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Dear Convenor, 

 

Trusts and Succession (Scotland) Bill 

 

Thank you for your letter of 9 May 2023 concerning the above Bill.   

 

The sort of information which the Committee seeks is operational case data of a kind 

not held by the Judicial Office for Scotland.  If such data exists then it is most likely 

to be held by the Scottish Courts and Tribunals Service so I have taken the liberty of 

passing your letter to Eric McQueen, the Chief Executive of SCTS, for his attention.   

 

I understand SCTS is looking into whether it has such data or is able to compile it 

from source material.  I have copied Mr McQueen into this letter and he will be in 

touch by 25th May 2023. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

ANDREW CAMPBELL 

Legal Secretary to the Lord President 

 

Direct dial: 0131 240 6851 

Email: acampbell3@scotcourts.gov.uk 


